Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Ghyabi & Associates
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 25, 2016, 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: Daytona Beach International Airport, Volusia Room (up the escalator, to the left), 700 Catalina Drive, Daytona Beach, FL 32114
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this public information follow-up meeting is to present different versions of the “Wave” design and allow the aesthetics committee to vote on the final design for the gateway in to Daytona Beach. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, by phone: (386)943-5367 or via email: Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Katie Widdison, Public Involvement Coordinator, at 1459 North US Hwy 1, Suite 3, Ormond Beach, FL 32174, by phone: (386)212-0449 or via email: Katie.Widdison@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jennifer Smith. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact: Katie Widdison, at the contact information listed above at least seven days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Bradley Bauknecht, FDOT Project Manager, (386)740-3519, Bradley.Bauknecht@dot.state.fl.us. You may also contact Katie Widdison, Public Involvement Coordinator, at her contact information listed above. For additional information visit our website: www.cflroads.com.
